
David Radmore


From: David Radmore


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 7:16 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Denial


Shame on NOAA for denying the truth about hurricane trajectories to assuage someone's ego. Control of


the facts has historically been the beginning of autocratic regimes. It's a slippery slope.


Sincerely,


Nicole Radmore


Gray, ME


Sent from my iPhone
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